
 
 

Call for Expressions of Interest – ANZAM 2012 Stream Chairs 
 
 
With the 2011 ANZAM Conference in Wellington well and truly completed, the wheels are 
now in motion for the 2012 ANZAM Conference in Perth.  A number of Stream Chair 
positions have become available and we are seeking suitable applicants.  Ideally ANZAM 
would like Stream Chairs to take on the role for consecutive years so as to ensure 
consistency and also, where possible, to participate in the Conference itself.   
 
Generally Stream Chairs are responsible for recruiting reviewers for the Stream, assisting in 
the paper review process, making final decisions on the papers accepted, recommending 
sequencing and clustering of papers to be presented at the Conference, selecting Best 
Stream Award Papers, and recommending potential Best Conference Paper winners.  These 
activities take place under the guidance of, and in collaboration with, the Conference Chair 
and Promaco as the Conference organiser.   
 
A package of materials will be made available to Stream Chairs early in February when the 
call for papers is made.  The ‘busy’ times are likely to be when recruiting and appointing 
reviewers throughout February and March; after 30 June (submission deadline); by the time 
revisions need to be completed (15 August); and particularly between 15 August and 31 
August, as final paper acceptances, paper sequences, clusters, and Best Paper 
recommendations are all due by 31 August.  Closer to the conference date (from early 
October), some assistance with confirming final papers and the recruitment of Session 
Chairs is also part of the interaction. 
 
The following Stream Chair positions are available for the 2012 Conference and beyond:  
 

• Gender and Diversity in Organisations  
• International Management  
• Marketing and Communication  
• Human Resource Development and Organisational Change  
• Strategic Management  

 
Expressions of Interest should be lodged with 2012 ANZAM Conference Chair, Werner 
Soontiens (w.soontiens@curtin.edu.au) by Tuesday 24 January 2012.  Please include an 
abbreviated CV with specific reference to reviewing, refereeing, and editorial experience.  
Please also contact Werner if any further clarification if required.  
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